
Student Government  

is hosting a Movie 

Afternoon! 

 

Come out and see the BFG  
Rated PG & recommended for grades 2-6 

 
Friday, March 3, 2017 from 3:30 -5:30 p.m. 

In the OPS auditorium.  Doors will open at 

3:15 p.m. 
 

 

In lieu of a monetary donation, we are 

asking you to bring cans of Play-Doh.  We 

will donate them to Tomorrow’s Children at 

HUMC 

Help us donate 1,000 cans!  

 

-----------------Permission Slip Due 

2/28/17----------------- 

 
Student’s Name: _____________________ Grade _________ 

 

I give my child permission to attend the movie, the BFG, 

on March 3rd from 3:30-5:30.  I understand that the 

school reserves the right to remove the child, if they 

are not behaving during this event. I will bring my 

child to the auditorium at 3:15 and pick up at 5:30 p.m. 

 

Parent’s Signature: _____________________________ 

 

Cell Phone Number: _____________________________ 



 


